
Public Notice of the Withdrawal of Private Plan Change 47 to the 
Queenstown Lakes District Plan 

 
 
Queenstown Lakes District Council gives public notice as of 22 May 2014 that 
Plan Change 47 – Alpha View to the District Plan is withdrawn. 
 
This Private Plan Change is withdrawn at the request of the applicant. 
 
For further information regarding the withdrawal of Plan Change 47, please 
contact the Policy team on 03 441 0499. 
 
 
This notice is pursuant to Clause 28(6) of the First Schedule of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 
 


